
 
 
 
 

June 19, 2014 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  K. Steven West, Chairman 
    Committee to Review Generic Requirements 
 
FROM:    James T. Wiggins, Director  /RA/ 
     Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
 
SUBJECT: VALUE ADDED TO STAFF PROPOSALS AS A RESULT OF 

REVIEW BY THE COMMITTEE TO REVIEW GENERIC 
REQUIREMENTS (JUNE 2013 THROUGH MAY 2014)  

 
 
In response to your May 28, 2014, memorandum, the Office of Nuclear Security and Incident 
Response (NSIR) is providing feedback to the Committee to Review Generic Requirements 
(CRGR) regarding CRGR’s informal review of a Regulatory Information Summary (RIS) 2013-
19, “Removal of Safeguards Information Designation From Attachment 2 to Order EA-02-0261, 
‘Order for Compensatory Measures Related to Access Authorization’.” (Agencywide Documents 
Access & Management System Accession ML13150A135).  NSIR was supported by the Office 
of Nuclear Reactor Regulation and the Office of New Reactors in this effort. 
 
RIS-2013-19 was a follow up action to a March 20, 2013, letter to licensees advising them of the 
removal of the Safeguards Information designation from Attachment 2 to Order EA-02-0261.  
On December 2, 2013, the CRGR Program Manager notified CRGR members that a quorum of 
the CRGR members have responded.  The members indicated that they had not identified any 
backfit issues or concerns in their review of proposed RIS.  Based on this notification, the 
CRGR Chairman finalized CRGR action on the proposed RIS, and the CRGR supported 
issuance of the information RIS. 
 
The CRGR added value by assuring there were no new positions or requirements being 
imposed on licensees and applicants, and that no backfit was required.  The CRGR’s 
expeditious consideration of the proposed RIS ensured there was no impact either to the 
schedule or to staff resources.  
 
 
CONTACT: Mark Resner, NSIR/DSP 
 (301) 287-3680    
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